
 
 
 
April 16, 2014 
 
Attention:  Mazda Service and Parts Managers 
 
Subject:  Suspension of Safety and Emission Recall 7214C  
               2010-2012 Mazda6 2.5L Engine Fuel Tank 
 
 
Safety and Emission Recall 7214C has been temporarily suspended. 
 
An issue has been discovered concerning the PCM software update for recall 7214C. 
Due to a database error, IDS is unable to update the PCM on these vehicles.  
 
We are working to correct this issue at the highest priority. We will re-open the recall and notify 
you as soon as the software data issue is resolved.   
 
Owners of affected vehicles have not yet been notified. The notification letters will not be mailed 
until after the software data issue is resolved. 
 
Your understanding and support are greatly appreciated. 

 
 Mazda Technical Services     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


